
To the Legislative Assembly of Victoria 
 

The Petition of Residents of, and visitors to, the Geelong Region draws the attention of the 
House to the urgent need to bring public transport services in the region up to useable 
standards, particularly in the light of rising oil prices. 
 

The petitioners therefore request that the Legislative Assembly of Victoria ensures that 
within twelve months of the forthcoming election, the government of the day will provide: 
•  a 15 minute bus service frequency during the day, and a 30 minute frequency in the 

late evening, for Geelong urban buses. 
•  urban bus services until midnight. 
•  hourly bus services to Torquay and towns on the Bellarine Peninsula, with half-hourly 

services at peak times. 
•  effective connections with other buses and with trains. 
•  the return of bus stops to the centre of Geelong city. 
•  disabled access to platforms 2 and 3 at Geelong Station. 
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Please return by 22/9/2006 to: PTUA Geelong Branch, PO Box 4127, Geelong 3220 


